
 

 

  
No.  382/24 
 
6th December 2024 
 
To:     All Branches  
 
Dear Colleague, 
 
 
Election of National Representative Positions – 2025/2026 
 

• Members Auditors  
 

  
Further to LTB 367/24 dated 20th November 2024. 
 
Branches should note that no nominations were received for the above positions. 
 
 
Any enquiries regarding this Letter to Branches should be addressed to the Senior Deputy General 
Secretary’s Department on telephone number 020 8971 7237, or email address sdgs@cwu.org. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Tony Kearns 
Senior Deputy General Secretary 
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